
Southern Botanical installs winter color at John S Armstrong Elementary School.

January 21, 2014 - The Southern Botanical team worked side-by-side with master gardeners, students and parent 
volunteers to plant colorful winter foliage at John S. Armstrong Elementary last week. It is always a pleasure to help our 
schools create a great environment for our kids and community!!

We are grateful to be able to give back to our community!
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